
                                       9th Gymnasium of Ilion 
  Learning-Teaching-Training activities 
 

"The city we live in. The city we want to live in in 2020" 
 
On Tuesday 30th May the closing celebration of the School Year was held at the 9th Gymnasium of Ilion. 

        

In the beginning of the celebration the extra-curricular activities of the school were presented. Among them was the 
presentation of the European Erasmus + program entitled "The City We Live. The city we want to live in in 2020 ". 

The program coordinator, Mrs Alexandra Kotsikiri, briefed the attendees on the importance and the actions of the 
program and thanked all those involved for their contribution to the program. 

The students of the Erasmus + group presented the most important moments of the program through photos and 
videos.  

       

                                                                 
                                                                  The students who participated in the last 
                                                                  mobility in Germany presented the activities, 
                                                                  work, visits, impressions etc. through the    
                                                                  calendars that they had to write everyday.              

                                                                                                               
                                                        
 
 
 
  
At the end, traditional dances from students of the 
Erasmus + group were presented 


